
I STRONGLY support HB1468 which would provide additional information and facts, which are 
greatly lacking, so parents and individuals are able to make a full informed consent decision 
before receiving any type of vaccine. 
 
This bill is important to me because I have vaccine injured children and grandchildren.  All too 
often the doctors and nurses never give a warning on the side effects of vaccines other than 
possible fevers, crankiness, and fatigue.  Everything is sugar coated make to look like the 
chances are next to nothing. Then when the injury happens we are told the vaccine could not 
have caused it even though the vaccine insert says otherwise.  ALL vaccine information needs to 
be discussed LONG before the first vaccination is given.   
 
Thanks for listening.   


